
 

 

 

Newsletter  
Autumn  Term: 17th  November  2023 

 

 

 

We work together, we play together, we laugh together, we pray together.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates   
November  
21 Nov  Y6 & Reception Class Family Mass 2.15pm 
23 Nov  Optional Flu immunisations for children 

28 Nov Glassdoor Pyjama & Hot Chocolate Day  
 

December  
11 Dec Choir carol singing at Peter Jones 2pm 
13 Dec  Christmas Fair in the hall 3.30-5.00pm   

14 & 15 Dec  Infant Nativity 2pm  
19 Dec  Junior Carol Service 7pm  

20 Dec  Childrenôs Day (Christmas party)  

21 Dec  End of term 1.30pm   
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

January  2024  
8 Jan  Inset day for staff  

9 Jan  Children return  
12 Jan  House of the term mufti day  

16 Jan  Y3 Family Mass & First Communion Meeting 2.15 

19 Jan  Y5 Class Assembly  
19 Jan  Y4 Cake Sale   

 

  
 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
We have had a wonderful week of Friendship this week and the children have all demonstrated excellently 
how they can be a good friend and demonstrate The Oratory Way. Preparations are already underway for 
the approaching very special season of Advent. There will be lots of information in next weekôs newsletter 
about what we do to prepare and celebrate this special time with the children.  
In the meantime, we very much look forward to welcoming our Year 6 and Reception parents to our Owls & 
Owlets Family Mass on Tuesday at 2.15pm in the school hall.  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend!  
With my very b est wishes ,  
Mrs Steinart   
 
 

Please note: these dates do not include school trips. Please check on classlist, and in your childôs bag, for other letters and announcements 

 

 

This weekôs theme: FRIENDSHIP  
This week in assemblies we have looked at the theme of  FRIENDSHIP. We read the story Have you filled a 

bucket today and then the children all created post it mind maps in their class rooms for every time they saw 
or heard someone filling someone elseôs bucket. We celebrated these many occasions in assembly this 

morningéthere were too many to count! The children learnt that when we do something kind or helpful for 
someone else, we are filling their invisible bucket which makes them and us fell good and ha ppy.  

We are a bucket filling school!  
 

Story of the Week  
Have you filled a bucket today? 

By Carol McCloud  

 

Music of  the Week  
 Lean on Me  

By Bill Withers 

 

            Art of the Week  
True Friendship  
By Ibibo Briggs  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friendship Week  

The children have had a wonderful week celebrating Friendship Week. They have been busy talking about 
what makes a good friend, celebrating our differences, solving problems together and today we discussed 
this yearôs theme about óMaking a Noise against bullyingô. A highlight of the week was celebrating 

Spirituality Day yesterday where the children worked their way round a variety of prayer stations in the hall. 
I was so impressed with the prayerful and respectful way in which every class approached the day. The 
Owls guided their Owlets beautifully as always and Year 5 took on their guiding roles with Year 1 in an 

exemplary manner, proving what wonderful Owls they are going to be next year.  The children really have 
demonstrated how we work, play, la ugh and pray together. Well done!  

    
 

    
 

     
 

    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Odd Socks Day!  

   

Anti -Bullying Poster Competition  

 
In assembly this morning, the Year 6 Well-being Prefects explained about the poster competition they are 

organisingéall details below!  

 
  

Chaplainôs Corne r  
 

When you think  about it,  music is linked  with  the most important  moments of 

our lives; we sing ɁHappy  Birthda yɂ on that special day each year, when people 

are married  we sing hymns, and we have music when at the end of a life  there is 

a funeral.  Music helps us to express both joy and sadness better than words  

alone. Music is a gift  from  God, and in heaven there will  be celestial music, with  

choirs of angels. 

This Wednesday, 22nd November, is the feast of St Cecilia, the Patron Saint of 

,ÜÚÐÊȭɯ+ÌÛɀÚɯÕÌÝÌÙɯÍorget to thank God for the gift of music, and to sing his 

praises each day. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diocesan Chris tmas Card Competition  
I am delight ed to let you know about the Diocesan Christmas card competition which we have been 
invited to take part in. The children can submit a Christmas card design around the theme: 

'For a child has been born for us, a son given to us; authority rests upon 
his shoulders; and he is named Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God, 

Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.ô 
(Isaiah 9:5 -6)  

Our school can submit two entries to the competition and the overall winner will have their design printed 
on the diocese Christmas card. Designs should be no larger than A4 size. The children should submit their 
design to their class teacher by Monday 4 th  December .  Late entries cannot be accepted as there is a 
strict deadline. The Year 6 Art Prefects and I will choose two school winners to put forward to the main 
competition.  Our two winners will receive a prize and certificate. All entries will be displayed around the 
school. Please encourage your child to take part. 

                
 
 

     First Pen Licence  in Year 5!  
  

Earning your pen licence is perhaps one of the biggest 
targets and highlights of Year 5. Congratulations to our 

first member of Year 5 to receive the ir much-coveted pen 
licence and what amazingly neat handwriting too!  

Well done to all of Year 5 who are trying very hard wit h 
their handwriting and overall presentation. Miss Cornes 

has certainly got her eye on the next ones! 
  


